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Artists in the Boro was formed 14 yrs ago for those creating original work in visual media, including painting, 
drawing, photography, textiles, jewelry and more. Monthly meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday at 7 PM 
from January to November at Queensborough Community Centre (920 Ewen Avenue). For more info, please 
contact the AB Chair at: karenjustice@shaw.ca 

Exhibitions, Events & Activities: 2024 began with Local Motion, an exhibition in QCC’s gallery space featuring 
work by 8 guest artists from New Westminster Photography Club, followed by the AB group’s Keeping Time.  

May through July, we went “themeless” with Anything Goes, and pictures by 3 to 5 yr-olds from a local 
daycare brightened the QCC walls throughout August and September. Come and see the current show, The 
Colour Purple, which runs until early January 2025.   

    

We again ran art activities at 
the Queensborough Children’s 
Festival in June. Our hands-on 
workshops this year included 
in-house explorations of 
charcoal and paper mache, plus 
the hosting of a gel plate 
monoprinting event for some 
of the residents from the 
Elizabeth Fry Society’s 
Mazarine Lodge.  

     
Artists in the Boro endeavours—through meetings, workshops, the hosting of art-related public events, and 
other forums—to share, promote and celebrate the talents of people working in any visual art medium.  
We encourage creativity and community engagement.  
 

New members at all levels of experience  
and from anywhere in the Lower Mainland are always welcome! 

 


